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Our Koalas are disappearing! I live in a rural area with gum trees and I have noticed the lack of 
Koalas that used to inhabit this corridor. I have not seen one Koala in the past year. The new 

Pacific Hwy is now being put through a large Koala habitat at Wardell which was previously a forest 
inhabited with 100's of Koalas but know most of the trees have been felled to make way for the 

Highway. We are told that there will be re-planting once the Highway is finished but trees take a 
long time to grow and the Koalas will be long gone! 


